
NOTICE 

 

(Continuation of Studentship for B.A./B.Sc. Student) 

 

Students who have not continued their studentship to SEV-IV and SEM-VI are directed to 

contact college office physically,  maintaining COVID protocol,  on 13.5.2021 positively with last 

Fee Receipt and all SEM admit cards. 

Time : 12 noon to 4 pm. 

 

 

Date : 11.05.2021          Principal 

         Behala College 


